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Clarity needs to be provided over the use of these machines on the road. My submission is made on
my experience that | see more of them being used on the road, outside of a bike lane. In addition, |
play touch football at the peregian springs oval and too many times the fields have been torn up
due to these machines. On a recent touch football event these machines were riding up and down
between the fields being used. There seems to be a need to crack down on the use of these
machines and while police probably have better things to do it is getting closer to a point where a
fatality will occur.





